
 
 

                                                                                                                                                Date: 17.07.2018 

 

 NOTICE 

This is hereby notified for general information of all concerned that 

SEM-III admission process will be conducted through online mode 

on and from 23.07.2018 to 30.07.2018 like SEM-I.  All the students 

are hereby informed to visit our college website 

(www.saldihacollege.com) and complete their admission process 

within the stipulated dates mentioned above. User ID & Password of 

the students (for log in) has already been sent to their registered 

mobile no. 

It is also notified that students who do not get admission in SEMI-III 

will not be allowed to attend regular classes of SEM-III for the 

academic session 2018-19. 

This is treated to be urgent. 

 

 

                      Sd/- 
                                                                                              Principal 
           Saldiha College 
                                                                                                Saldiha, Bankura 
 

 

          


